
Libraries Food Drive a Success
The Baylor Libraries Food Drive was a big success 

this year. Our food donations were collected Friday and 
taken to the KWTX television station, which served as 
the collection point for this year's Food for 
Families. Teams of boy scouts and servicemen armed 
with grocery carts unloaded our donation and weighed it 
for us. Together, we collected 632 lbs. of food. This 
helps stock our local food pantry for the coming year 
and will go far in feeding families in our area.

Thank you again for your help and participation. We 
could not have done this without everyone in the  
libraries working together.
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Christmas Box Project Needs Your Help
We have nearly completed 16 boxes for the  

Samaritan’s Purse Children’s Christmas Bo x 
Project.  We still need toiletries and small toys  
without batteries to fill six 

more boxes, or donations of $7 can be made to help 
cover shipping and handling costs for each box.  
The deadline is Oct. 25, and any amount will be 
accepted. 

For more information, contact Carol Schuetz at 
x4410 or DeAnna Burks at x1613.

SPECIAL NOTICE: New Deadline Change For E-Slips Submissions
As of Oct. 12, all submissions for E-Slips must be emailed ready-for-print to Tina_Libhart@baylor.edu by 5 p.m. on Fridays.  Any news items needing to be 

submitted after the deadline should be sent directly to Associate Dean and Director Bill_Hair@baylor.edu for his approval.

The Libraries/ITS Annual Christmas Gathering 
will be held on Thursday, Dec. 13 from 12:00-1:30 
p.m. in the Moody Allbritton Foyer.  The Libraries 
will provide the main course of lasagna and 
fettuccini alfredo, along with garlic bread and iced 
tea.  We request everyone bring their favorite 
appetizer, vegetable, salad, side dish, or dessert 
and join us for the festivities.  

For those areas/departments whose student 
assistants will be working, we ask you to invite 
them to the luncheon as our guests.  

If you would to volunteer for set-up or clean-up 
assistance or need further information, please 
contact Hattie Black at x2112.

Please note that December’s Birthday 
Day will be held a week early on Dec. 4
due to the Christmas Gathering.  
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